
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE The Morris County Park Commission will present an application for a 
major diversion of parkland at a Public Hearing to be held on Monday, June, 28 2010 at 7:30 PM at 
the Berkshire Valley Golf Course, 28 Cozy Lake Road, Jefferson, New Jersey 07438.  The 
Public Hearing will be held as part of the Morris County Park Commission Meeting.  The Major 
Diversion Application is for the construction of a portion of an overhead electric transmission line 
as a part of the Roseland to Susquehanna Overhead Electric Transmission Project.  One of the 
properties to be crossed is a 5.53 acre site, designated as Block 320, Lot 9; an additional property to 
be crossed is an 11.0 acre site, designated as Block 335, Lot 4 on the Township of Jefferson, Morris 
County, New Jersey tax map.  PSE&G is proposing the new line to comply with a directive from 
PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. (PJM) in order to ensure continued compliance with the regional 
electric transmission reliability.  In constructing the proposed project, PSE&G is strengthening its 
regional power supply, and ensuring continued power to consumers during partial system failures. 
 
Any interested party may appear at said hearing and participate therein according with the rules of 
the Morris County Park Commission.  Should you be unable to attend, written comments may be 
submitted to the Morris County Park Commission by June 13, 2010.  Please send all 
correspondence to: 
 

Morris County Park Commission  
53 East Hanover Avenue  
P.O. Box 1295 
Morristown, New Jersey  07962 
RE: PSE&G Major Diversion Application 

 
A copy of all comments received will be forwarded to the New Jersey Department of 
Environmental Protection at: 
 
 Green Acres Program 
 Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship 
 P.O. Box 412 
 Trenton, New Jersey  08625-0412 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Linda Englehardt, PSE&G at (908) 412-7004. 


